## MARINE EXCHANGE OF THE SAN FRANCISCO BAY REGION

505 Beach Street, Suite 300 San Francisco, CA 94133-1131 phone: (415) 441-6600 fax: (415) 441-1025 website: www.sfmx.org email: info@sfmx.org

February 4, 2013

Ms. Sidonie Sansom Port of San Francisco Pier 1, The Embarcadero San Francisco CA 94111

RE: PSGP FY 2011 – Grant Award #EMW-2011-PU-K00351

SF Bay Region IJ Project #2 – Port of San Francisco – Pier 80 Cargo Terminal Risk –

Phase II

(Federal Match Value: \$403,510.00 USD)

Dear Sidonie:

I am pleased to inform you that your project submitted under the FEMA 2011 Port Security Grant Program has received preliminary approval.

Enclosed please find two copies of the Sub-Grantee Agreement between the Marine Exchange of the San Francisco Bay Region acting as Fiduciary Agent and your organization. Please sign both documents and return one of the original documents to the Marine Exchange of the San Francisco Bay Region, 505 Beach Street, Suite 300, San Francisco, CA 94133. The Sub-Grantee agreement must be signed and returned to the Marine Exchange of the San Francisco Bay Region.

Once we receive your signed Sub-Grantee Agreement and final approval has been received from FEMA, you will receive a confirmation letter allowing you to proceed with your project.

The performance period for this grant ends June 30, 2014. If you have any concerns about your ability to complete your project before this date, please contact me.

Again, congratulations. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via email at grants@sfmx.org or by phone at 415-441-5045.

I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Captain Lynn Korwatch

**Executive Director** 

Marine Exchange of the San Francisco Bay Region